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Dear Colleague!

The scientific journal “Acta Agraria Debreceniensis (AAD)”, founded by the Faculty of Agriculture, Food Science and Environmental Management of the University of Debrecen in 1966, has been completely renewed since 2018 (https://ojs.lib.unideb.hu/actaagrar). We publish 2 issues per year in English in full compliance with the international journal standard. Our scientific journal is open access. Our goal for AAD is to become widely involved in international scientific life. To achieve this goal, we would like to publish even more scientific articles from abroad.
It would be a great honor for us to publish the scientific results of you and your colleagues in the form of an article in the journal Acta Agraria Debreceniensis. We look forward to your scientific publications. If you have any questions, we are happy to help you (pepopeter@agr.unideb.hu).

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Péter Pepó
professor
editor-in-chief
Acta Agraria Debreceniensis
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